Justification for Non-Substantive Change Request

The changes are based on the new 2D barcode redesign.  The form is in a two-column format and the instructions in a one-column format.  Standard language was updated.  The changes primarily affect the format of the information requested in each part of the form.  There is no change to the information being collected. 
